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BMV Hosts Grand Opening of Relocated Winchester 
License Branch 

INDIANAPOLIS – Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), hosted 
a grand opening of the relocated Winchester license branch today. He was joined by Sen. Jeff Raatz (R-
Centerville), Rep. Greg Beumer (R-Modoc) and Mayor Steven Croyle. 
 
The license branch is now located at 309 West South St. This location, which continues to serve as our 
Winchester Processing Center (WPC), expanded their usable space within the building to include the new 
full-service license branch. 
 
“We are excited to expand our Winchester Processing Center to include a brand new license branch,” said 
Abernathy. “This new location allows us to continue offering excellent customer service to the Hoosiers of 
Randolph County in an efficient way.” 
 
Sen. Jeff Raatz added “I am proud to attend the grand opening of the Winchester License Branch’s new 
facility in Senate District 27. This branch of the BMV processes an impressive 20 percent of Indiana’s 
registration transactions with only 30 hardworking and talented employees. The work ethic and dedication 
shown by these public servants is impressive and inspiring, and I look forward to seeing great work done 
here for years to come.”  

Rep. Greg Beumer was also in attendance for the celebration. “The combining of BMV branch operations 
with the mail processing center in Winchester is great news for our community and in my opinion, is an 
excellent example of streamlining government,” said Rep. Beumer. “With nearly 20 percent of Indiana’s 
registration transactions being processed at this facility alone, I am proud of the role our community plays 
statewide, and I commend the employees who keep this facility operating efficiently and effectively.” 

Mayor Croyle also spoke at the ceremony. “We are pleased to be able to continue to offer the services of 
Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) to our citizens.” Mayor Croyle said. “Consolidating with the BMV’s 
Distribution Center makes good use of the existing facility and dollars required to continue to offer this 
important service in our community.” 
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